Thank you to each and everyone of
you who has taken the time to bring
flowers, email, write a message in
the condolence books or speak
directly to us to convey your
sympathies. We have been so
touched by your words and the
kindness you've shown.

| have always felt so very privileged
to have been a part of this
community where both the staff and
families display such support and
kindness in times of need.

If you don't do the school run but
would like to send a message of
condolence, please email the school
office and we'll make sure your
message is included in the book of
condolence.

ALAN BUDDEN
1956 - 2023

It has been so comforting reading
the words in the books and | know
the whole Budden family will be
so pleased to know how well he
was loved and admired by the
parent community.
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Mr Budden

Many of you have asked about donations to a
charity in his honour or about any plans we may
have to honour his memory here at school.

As | am sure you will appreciate, as Mr Budden’s
passing was so unexpected, these aspects will
take time to be discussed and organised.

| have been in regular contact with his family and |
am happy to raise this over the next few days with
them and | will, of course, keep everyone updated
as soon as | have further information.

Rest assured that anything that we do will be a
fitting tribute to such a larger than life character
and much-loved member of the Glebe family.

| would like to request that if any of you who are
ex-Glebe pupils, have photographs of Mr Budden
from your time at Glebe (preferably a photo of
him with hair!) to please send them in to us to
borrow - please put them in a named envelope
and we will return them to you once we have
copied them.
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Happier News

| am delighted to report on a number of
happy events that occurred during the
summer holiday:

Firstly, we have two engagements:

Mr Vandorpe
Ms Slaveva

Please note, two separate engagements

(not to each other) - | don't want the
betrothals ending before they have
properly started!

Secondly, the Glebe family has expanded
with Miss Bird and her family welcoming
baby Freya and Mrs Folland and her family
welcoming baby Daniel.

| am sure you will join me in congratulating
them all.



Inclusion

Parent/Carer Workshops
Our next Inclusion Department workshops are:

Tuesday 26th September 2023 9:00am - How can parents help their child with their
learning?

Thursday 16th November 2023 2:15pm - How to manage challenging behaviour effectively.

Please email sen@glebeprimary.org to book your place.

Parking

I received an email from an angry resident on
Wednesday regarding a Glebe parent parking over
their driveway. | can’t believe that on the first day
of the new school year parking has been raised
again.

The resident has shared a photograph of the car -
number plate clearly visible to the parking
enforcement team. Please, please can | ask you to
be considerate to our neighbours?

Lunch Boxes

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you all that, due to a significant number of our
pupils having a nut allergy, we request that you do not include nuts or foods containing nuts
in your child’s lunchbox.

Thank you for your support in helping us keep the pupils safe.

Bikes and Scooters

A polite a reminder that we ask parents and carers to get their child to dismount bikes and
scooters before entering the school playground or in heavily congested areas.

This is for safety of the whole community.
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It has been so lovely to welcome
you all back this week. Welcome
to our new families - we hope
your time at Glebe is happy and
successful.

The children are so keen to be
back and were excited to share
their holiday experiences.

Enjoy your weekend.

Mrs Penney
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